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	[bookmark: _GoBack]The ACT will increase elective surgery across the Territory in a careful and staged approach. This approach is in line with the Federal Government’s announcement on 15 May 2020 that national restrictions on elective surgery have been lifted.
	首都區(ACT)將通過慎重和分階段的做法來逐漸放寬對全區内(the Territory)擇選手術的限制。此做法是順應聯邦政府於2020年5月15日宣佈的全國取消對擇選手術限制的決定。



	Patients whose elective surgery has been confirmed and booked will be contacted directly by the relevant hospital.
If your condition changes, make an appointment to see your GP or your surgeon.
	擇選手術已被確實且已有預約的病人，相關醫院將會直接與你聯繫。
假如你的病情發生變化，請與家庭醫生或外科醫生預約求診。

	If you have any concerns or questions you can contact our Territory Wide Surgical Services Team on 5124 9889.
	若各位有任何顧慮或問題，請撥打5124 9889聯繫我們的「全區外科服務團隊」(Territory Wide Surgical Services Team)。
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